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As part of our ongoing commitment to promote and encourage all vocations within our parish family, we 
present information each month to help develop our knowledge and understanding of each calling. This 
month, as we approach the season of Christmas, we celebrate the vocation of the single life and all those 
among us living as Christian singles; including those who have never been married, are separated, 
divorced, or widowed and perhaps may feel distant from others, the Church and God’s love. The holiday 
season can be a difficult time for many amongst us, perhaps especially for those living the single life for so 
many different reasons that life presents. This month, we encourage you to reach out in the spirit of 
discipleship and invite those living the single life to join you for a family event, for fellowship, or to join us 
in one of our many liturgical celebrations over the Christmas season including a new event entitled “Quiet 
Night, Holy Night” on December 21 at 7 PM which will present an opportunity to pray as a parish family for 
any and all of our collective and individuals needs, desires, and challenges. We will offer it all up to Him 
knowing that ,“His will, will be done.” Please see the bulletin for more information about this and other 
holiday season events. We continue to pray for all of you in your vocations and we wish you and your 
families a Holy Christmas season. 

 


